
 
THANK YOU FOR READING OUR NEWSLETTER . IF YOU WISH 
FOR YOUR NAME TO BE REMOVED FROM OUR MAILING LIST,  

PLEASE CALL 615-449-0825 AND ASK FOR PEGGY. 
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March Birthdays: 
 

Marshall C. ~ Mar. 2 
Lewis R. ~ Mar. 10 
Terry I. ~ Mar. 13 

Marvin F. ~ Mar. 14 
Jimmy M. ~ Mar. 30 

Many thanks to the Wilson County Health & 
Welfare Committee for approving our grant 

request to purchase an AED machine. As we 
continually strive to improve quality of life for 

our residents, the addition of the AED will  
add a level of security we’ve not had before.  

Don’t forget to set your clocks 
ahead 1 hour on March 7! 

A hearty thank you to the Civitan Club for 

 sponsoring our Valentine’s Day Party! They  

provided the decorations, snacks and a clown who 

had the men enthralled for over an hour with his  

incredible animal balloons! Amazing!  

Time for the annual staff TB 
tests to comply with state  

regulations! Isn’t Mike brave…... 

The Birthday 
Party… look at 

all those  
cupcakes… 

yum! 
 

Some very  
serious birthday 
Bingo players! 


